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Dear Patient: 
 
I would first like to take this opportunity to say thank you.  As my patient, you have made my 
years working in Family Medicine an amazing and gratifying experience! That said, as you know, 
I am making a very important practice change.  Effective June 1, 2013, I will be establishing my 
own personalized care medical practice.   
 
I have been reflecting on what my patients really seem to want.  I have been thinking about what I 
hear from you…“I want someone who knows me, I want a doctor who listens and sees the big 
picture, I want someone who can coordinate all of my care, I want someone who is proactive with 
my health…”  This is what I want too.  The current healthcare environment has me seeing more 
patients in less time and feeling as though there aren’t enough hours in the day.  I feel that your 
medical care may become fragmented, and at this rate there could be a risk of information falling 
through the cracks.  This is unacceptable to me!  
 
My new practice will be designed to care for you as a whole person.  Through my Masters in 
Public Health (MPH) degree, I will have the opportunity to focus on preventative care and 
wellness, not just disease and illness.  My goal is not only to keep you healthy, but to improve 
your overall quality of life.  I will be able to offer you dramatically enhanced access to me for all 
of your medical needs.  My office visits will be longer and unhurried, with little or no waiting 
room time.  After hours you can reach me on my cell phone.  My staff and I will be able to give 
you the increased attention, responsiveness and support you deserve.  This is primary care 
medicine the way it used to be…the way I believe it should be. 
 
To achieve my practice goals, my practice size will be limited and patients will be assessed an 
annual fee.  Please read the enclosed “Highlights & Details” and “Frequently Asked Questions” 
pages carefully, as they describe new patient services, delineate the annual fee and answer many 
questions.  In addition, a dedicated phone line (310)373-5566 is available for you to call with 
questions regarding my new practice.  Please continue to call (310)378-2234, my main office 
number, for your ongoing medical needs. 
 
While I realize that making decisions about your healthcare takes time, I request that you let me 
know your decision by May 15, 2013. Because I can only accept a limited number of patients, 
practice membership will be determined on a “first-come, first-served” basis.  I do understand 
that some of you may choose not to remain under my care.  I will make every effort to assist you 
with your smooth transition to another physician.  If you decide to return to my care in the future, 
I will be happy to see you again if I have an opening in my practice.  
 
I’m very excited to begin my personalized care practice and I look forward to remaining your 
personal physician for many years to come.  Please join me! 
 
 
Best of Health, 
 

 
Nancy Griffith, MD, MPH 

     While we can’t promise 100% protection against every type of viral respiratory infection, we 
     can promise your chances of staying flu-free this winter are greatly increased with the vaccine.

Keep in mind:
•   More than 200,000 Americans are hospitalized from flu-related illness each year.
•	  The flu vaccine is an important preventive tool for people with chronic health conditions. 
    According to the CDC, the vaccine is associated with lower rates of cardiac events 
    among people with heart disease, and with reduced hospitalizations.
•  Complications from the flu can include pneumonia, bronchitis, sinus and ear infections.

The time is right:
              The optimal time to receive your annual flu shot is as soon as possible. 

         Please contact my office at (310) 373-5566 to schedule your flu shot appointment this fall.

   Yours in Good Health,

Get Your Flu Shot…Not the Flu

Nancy Griffith, MD, MPH
Personalized Medical Care



IT’S FLU SHOT SEASON…
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